Livonia Public Schools

Office of Communications

To: Dr. Randy Liepa, Superintendent
From: Donna McDowell, Administrator of Communications
Date: September 29, 2011

Subject: Donation from TRW

Livonia Public Schools received a gift in the amount of $3,500.00 from TRW
Automotive to be used as classroom resources for teaching the District's new
Word Study curriculum.

| am requesting this gift be placed on the agenda of the October 3, 2011, Committee

of the Whole Meeting for consideration at the Livonia Public Schools Board of
Education Meeting of October 17, 2011. Thank you.
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